
Bridgeville TownHall <townofbridgeville@gmail.com>

Landscaping variance
1 message

MRobb09 <MRobb09@comcast.net> Thu, Jan 16, 2025 at 9:40 AM
To: townofbridgeville@gmail.com

Hello,

I am writing this as a citizen of Bridgeville in opposition to a landscaping variance for the Bridgeville Laundry & car wash &
mini storage.

Citizens should be able to enjoy the limited space between their homes and commercial space.   We have an expectation
that guidelines will be kept when buying or renting homes.  Please keep the 15 foot buffer.

Thank you,

Melanie Robb


